Sligo Short Film for Foyle International Film Festival

Sligo Arts Office is delighted to announce the short film ‘…for peace comes dropping slow…’ has been chosen to be screened in competition at the Foyle International Film Festival later this month.

The short film was conceived and directed by Sligo based artist Lisa Vandegrift Davala and shot at a number of Sligo locations during this past summer.The film’s cinematographer was Cian de Buitléar and the editor was Tony Kearns. Seamie O’Dowd provided the vocals and fiddle on the  film’s soundtrack and Darren Carr was the stills photographer.

During two fine summer days, people from all over Ireland including members of the Yeatsian Legacy and Peace III Programme of Northern Ireland and a team of young actors and performers, were invited by Director Lisa Vandegrift Davala to County Sligo. They gathered on Carrane Hill Bog, at Culleenamore Strand near Knocknarea and at Parke’s Castle on Lough Gill overlooking Innisfree; to inscribe this ‘Land of Heart’s Desire’ with the line and mark of W. B. Yeats’ poetic light.

The film will be screened on Friday November 26th at 9pm in Cinema 2 Magazine Studios, Derry as part of the Irish Shorts Competition in the Festival.

For further info log on to www.forpeacecomesdroppingslow.com 
